TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

July 2, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Ben, Matt, Anton, Shebu, Bence, Olivier, Paul

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - o TF-A
 - Joanna on vacation from July 1-19 inclusive
 - Nothing new to report
 - The models have been upgraded to support the switch to UBL licensing
 - [TFC-632] Still being worked on by the Eng team
 - Waiting on an update from Kelley
 - o TF-M
 - Nothing new to report
 - o MbedTLS
 - [TFC-635] Has been reassigned to Arthur and he's currently working on it
 - Trying to finish up some other items before Bence can do the merge to UBL licensing
 - o Arthur
 - [TFC-617] Arthur was able to obtain 4 licenses from IAR but the licenses are standalone, PC locked licenses and won't work on a server
 - Arthur has asked for help to convert them to network type licenses
 - Waiting to hear back from Arm
 - o Paul
 - Need to use up vacation time so will be taking 2 days off per week moving forward
 - Karen will monitor the TF slack channel to see if anything comes up and will notify Paul on his return
 - [TFC-602]
 - Did some testing on staging last week and didn't find any issues
 - Also did some testing on Prod and saw some clear systematic regression with a particular config
 - Further investigation showed it's non-deterministic and can't be reasonably tied with FlexNet licensing
 - New ticket was created [TFC-637] which has since been resolved
 - Will keep [TFC-602] open
 - [TFC-638]
 - Also working on this new ticket created by Matt
 - o TF Backlog in Jira
 - Had time to review some tickets in the backlog
 - Want to determine if some tickets are still relevant (as they've been around for a while)
 - Also want to determine for the tickets we want to keep, what is the priority
 of the work to be done